

N.C. JINDAL PUBLIC SCHOOL

Road No. 73, Punjabi Bagh (West), New Delhi-110 026

Dated: 19.07.2022

Dear Parents,

I am immensely delighted and honoured to have embarked on an educational journey with N.C. Jindal Public School, Punjabi Bagh (W), New Delhi, as the School Principal w.e.f. 1st July, 2022. At this juncture, I seek your sustained cooperation and support to make this journey enriching and fruitful. Let's together create newer opportunities of expansion, exploration and enlightenment for our children, with a futuristic vision and global outlook upholding the ethos and values of the society we live in. Keeping in view the unprecedented changes in the world, we are determined to empower and equip our children with 21st century skills adopting transformative pedagogies, technological interventions and an engaging school culture. We have a shared responsibility to give them a conducive environment for their holistic growth and learning. Let's inspire them to resolutely follow the school norms and guidelines as stated in the School Almanac, and instill in them a spirit to meet high academic expectations.

Looking forward to a strong and abiding partnership with you. Hope to receive your positive contribution and involvement in all our educational endeavours.

Warmest Regards

whok (Der

(DEEPAK DUA)
PRINCIPAL